
May 5, 2009 
 
Dear Ericka, please find attached a list of graduates for this year and last. 
 
Andrew LaManque, Ph.D. 
 
 
 
HI Andrew 
Per Terry, could you please send me an updated list of names and email 
addresses of Paralegal graduates. I need the list to be of students who 
graduated between March 2008 - March 2009. 
 
Thank you. 
Erika 
 
 
--  
Erika Gutierrez 
Division Administrative Assistant 
Social Sciences & Humanities Division 
De Anza College 
21250 Stevens Creek Boulevard 
Cupertino, CA 95014 
 
Phone:  408-864-8770 
E-mail: gutierrezerika@fhda.edu 
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